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City/School Liaison Committee Meeting
Regular Meeting
May 19, 2022
 
This meeting of the City/School Liaison Committee was held on zoom and was accessible to the public by internet or telephone.
 
Call to Order
Members of the City/School Liaison Committee met virtually. DiBrienza, Chair, called the meeting to order at 8:31 a.m.
 
Members:

Jennifer DiBrienza, Board Member, Palo Alto Unified School District, Chair
Ken Dauber, Board Member, Palo Alto Unified School District
Don Austin, Superintendent of Schools, Palo Alto Unified School District
Pat Burt, Vice Mayor, City of Palo Alto
Ed Shikada, City Manager, City of Palo Alto
Chantal Gaines, Deputy City Manager, City of Palo Alto

 
Open Forum/Public Communications
Mary Gloner extended an invitation for mental health care services.
Deborah Simon spoke about land development.
 
Report of City Manager
Shikada provided a report to this item.
 
Report of Superintendent of Schools
Austin provided a report to this item.
 
Report of City Council Meeting
Burt provided a report to this item.
 
Report of PAUSD Meeting
DiBrienza and Dauber provided a report to this item.
 
Palo Verde/Hoover/Cubberley Update
Austin provided a report to this item.
 
Future Business
The committee discussed this item.
 
Approval of Minutes
Approval of minutes from the April 21, 2022 meeting.
 
            MOTION: The committee voted unanimously to approve the minutes as presented.
 
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 a.m.
 
 
Approved: June 16, 2022


